
 

 

March 26th, 2022 

 

Dear Ms. Cathy Lovett, 

 

My name is Hannah Daniel, and I am currently a 2nd year medical student at TTUHSC SOM and 

the 2022 recipient of the L.Lutherer Clinical Research Award awarded at Student Research 

Week. I would like to thank you as well as the Clinical Research Institute staff for this award. It 

is an honor to receive such an award for my research. The research I presented was titled 

“Association of Dynamic Motion of Cerebellar Tonsils in the Outcome in Pediatric Chiari I 

Malformation


